John Long

From: Sam Marks <samwmarks@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 10:37 AM

To: John Long

Subject: Somerville Rec

To whom it may concern,

My name is Sam Marks and I live on Greenville Street in Somerville.

- I'm writing to strongly oppose the suggested budget cutsto Somerville Rec.

Their activities, particularly Parkour and Soccer have been a tremendous boon to my son, my family, and our
lives here. The rec programs not only provide an excellent and necessary outlet for the children, they help to
build communal bonds and improve the quality of life in the city immeasurably.

Thanks for your time,

Sam Marks



